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CHILE views and proposals on paragraph 44 of Resol 11/1 
 

 
44. Decides that the Forum should consider proposals on the following matters:  
(a) Replacement of the reference to the Millennium Development Goals in paragraph 1 (b) of the non-
legally binding instrument on all types of forests with an appropriate reference to the sustainable 
development goals and targets that will be considered by the United Nations summit for the adoption 
of the post
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 To meet the economic and social needs of the population is part of the forest management 

tasks, in a sustainable manner.  So, communication is a must in the Strategic Plan. 

 The Sustainable Development Goals are evolving into the main global framework for 
sustainable development. The new Strategic Plan should take the emergence of this new 
framework into account. 

 The new Strategic Plan needs to consider and integrate the relation between forests and 
climate change and key sectors such as agriculture, hydro-energy, biomass energy and others.   

 Climate change, accelerating land degradation need to be considered and integrated.  

 Ecosystem Services and valuations need to take account of benefits to local populations and 
of benefits to other people, if any. 

 The new Strategic Plan might be divided into two parts or papers: one part visionary, a 
shorter, more political paper with a clear message for the world-at-large, expressing 
aspirations and targets (with indicators), and a separate, more practical plan for the Parties’ 
focal points, flexible and adaptable to regional and national contexts. 
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